
MEMORANDUM 

DATE: August 24, 2020 

TO: Commissioners 

FROM: Dan Duchniak, General Manager 

RE: Recommend Approval to the Common Council for Great Lakes Water Supply Contract Package 2A 

Great Lakes Water Supply Contract 2 A is the Water Supply pipeline from Approximately 76th and 
Oklahoma Avenue to the intersection of West Coffee Road and South Swartz Road in New Berlin. 

The bids will be open at 2 pm on Tuesday August 25, 2020. 

A summary of the bids will be provided at the Water Commission meeting. 

Recommended Motion:   Move to approve the low, totaling $33,934,739 with Super Excavators, Inc. for 
the Great Lakes Water Supply Contract Package 2A. 


